

## Nursery Newsletter April 2025

Dear parents,

Its been a wonderful term at Nursery, we have learned all about 🏿 plants, growing and life cycles. The children really enjoyed our Mother's Day and Easter school events. Thank you to you all for continuously supporting us. Have a great Easter!

Mrs Warr, Mrs Stanley & Mrs Harris



In Nursery we like to encourage the children to develop the skills they need to become independent individuals by putting their own coats, cardigans, jumpers and shoes on. Can you help your child develop these skills by letting them do these types of things themselves at home?



## Dates to remember:

Friday 11th April - Last Day of Term 14th April - 28th April - Easter Holidays Monday 28th April 2025 - Summer Term Begins (School Open)

Please could you send in a hat for your child every day as the weather gets warmer, and apply sun lotion before Nursery. We like to go in the garden as much as possible so having a hat to leave here would be great.

Please remember to label **all your** children's belongings.

Please remember to send spare clothes to leave on your child's peg in Nursery incase of wet or messy play.

## How can I help my child at home?

With the help of our Monster Phonics, we have been using our listening skills to hear the sounds at the start of words. For example; 'bed' starts with the sound 'b'.

Maybe you could emphasise the sounds at the start of different words at home to help your child with these listening skills.

We will be welcoming some new friends after Easter!

